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Over many years we have 

grown and evolved in a 

thoughtful and intentional way 

to address the growing need 

for affordable, accessible and 

high quality child care in the 

greater Kingston area. This 

year we celebrate 50 years; as 

we come together to celebrate 

this milestone we remind our-

selves of all that has been and 

all that we are today. We cele-

brate everything Kingston Day 

Care is and represents; we re-

member our roots and the im-

portance they have on our pre-

sent life.  

With thanks and tremendous 

appreciation, we acknowledge 

all of the amazing people who 

have helped to make Kingston 

Day Care all that it is today; 

Board Members past and pre-

sent, Directors, Managers & Su-

pervisors, our Families and 

Children, and the many out-

standing Early Childhood Edu-

cators who embrace our mis-

sion statement to òhelp children 

discover the wonder of life by 

providing a nurturing environ-

ment where all can play, ex-

plore and be.ó 

Happy Anniversary KDC!  

Alison  

 

then thinner liquids. 

The children also real-

ly enjoyed self-

directed dramatic play 

with the science sup-

plies.  They pretended 

to be NASA. Chemists 

and explorers from 

other planets and dis-

covered the óforeignô 

world around them. 

Since the children 

have shown great in-

Our Before School 

room is full of mad 

scientists. The chil-

dren have been using 

test tubes, measuring 

cups and eye droppers 

to discover volume of 

a variety of different 

materials. They 

learned that thicker 

liquids like dish soap, 

pour more slowly and 

are harder to measure 

terest in experiment-

ing, next month, we 

have plans to do some 

hands on teacher di-

rected science activi-

ties; such as bottle 

rockets and rubber 

eggs.  

 

Kristin Lloyd 

Kingston Day Care Celebrates 50 Years!!! 

Mad Science at Our Lady of Lourdes Before and After School Programs 

we often see dogs out 
for walks with their 
owners. This has 

struck up many con-
versations about our 
own family pets, and 

their names. We are 
currently expanding 
this interest by invit-
ing the toddler fami-

lies to bring in pic-
tures of their family 
pets, so we can have a 

little bit of home in a 

environment. We are 
looking forward to see-
ing all the family pets, 

and sharing stories 
about them. 

 

The Toddler Educators 

St. Martha Toddlers Explore, Create and Investigate! 

The Toddler Program 
has been a very busy 
place,  baking new 

granola recipes, ex-
ploring sensory experi-
ences and working on 

our green thumb by 
planting carrots and 
cherry tomatoes. Now 
that the nice weather is 

upon us, the toddlers 
have enjoyed going for 
walks around the com-

munity. On our walks 
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Summer is almost 
here and the children 
at Trillium Child Care 
Centre are excited to 
start enjoying the 
warm weather in our 
play yard.  
 
The preschoolers have 
taken a deep interest 
in worms. It started 
when they discovered 
a worm hiding in the 
sandbox. Soon, all the 
children were digging 
holes in the play-
ground searching for 
more worms.  
 

We extended the ex-
perience even further 
by providing worms 
in sensory bin and 
letting the children 
explore the worms 
even more. 
 
Learning through 
play helps the child 
make sense of the 
world around them.  

Through such play 
and exploration, chil-
dren develop social 
and cognitive skills 
and the self-
confidence required 

to comfortably en-
gage in new experi-
ences and environ-
ments.  

                     Chelsea 

 
 

developed to promote a 

shared understanding of 

what children need and 

what can be done to help 

them grow and flourish. It 

is not a checklist of tasks 

to complete or a template 

for a ñone-size-fits-allò 

approach, and it is not a 

rating scale for measuring 

quality. Rather, How Does 

Learning Happen? de-

scribes effective practices 

and emphasizes positive 

relationships as critical 

Early learning and child care in 

Ontario has undergone sub-

stantial changes in the last sev-

eral years. Child Care is now 

part of the Ministry of Educa-

tion and we have new legisla-

tion governing us ~ The Child 

Care and Early Years Act, and a 

set of new regulations to adhere 

to.  

We now have a provincial peda-

gogical framework called How 

Does Learning Happen? How 

Does Learning Happen? was 

for quality early years programs. It 

is meant to promote deeper reflec-

tion on how to create spaces and 

experiences where children, fami-

lies, and educators explore, ques-

tion, and learn together.  

The Ontario government created a 

new cabinet position; an Associate 

Minister of Education (Early Years 

and Child Care) to oversee the gov-

ernmentôs work in this area; Indira 

Naidoo-Harris is the current Minis-

ter responsible for Early Years and 

Child Care in Ontario.  

ñThe Worm Projectò at Trillium CCC 

EARLY LEARNING AND CHILD CARE IN ONTARIO 

transparent colored 
blocks. 

It was also very excit-

ing for the group to 
grow their own grass!  

They eagerly antici-

pate watching dino-
saurs hatch from their 
eggs in water.  This 
anticipation led the 

children to create 
their own fossils! 

Lately the group has 

expressed interest in 
designing their own 
boxes to enhance 

both the indoor and 
outdoor environ-
ment by creating tun-

nels, box-cars and 
forts. 

We look forward to 
exploring more out-

door experiences 
now that the weather 
is warming up. 

Ashley and Carol 

Research and Discovery at Collins Bay CCC  

The preschoolers have 
been very busy explor-
ing a variety of dra-

matic play experiences 
in our new whimsical 
fairy house ~ including 

the creation of a 
ñrestaurant drive-
throughò and a quiet 
reading area. 

The children have also 
been experimenting by 
building structures on 

the light table with 
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Children reap benefits 
from sowing seeds and 
helping plants grow.  

 


